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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  
This project built upon former VPCRAC funded website contracts 
with the University of California to help maintain an internet 
presence through a dedicated website, thus providing a valuable 
professional and public resource. Through funding allocated 
through this grant, we were able to move the website to a UC 
Davis server; this move allowed us to more easily update the 
website while also providing troubleshooting assistance. We also 
made numerous general updates throughout the website, with 
special emphasis devoted to the “research” portion of the website. 
We spent significant time collecting, cataloging, and digitizing 



VPCRAC Final Reports to provide us with a central location for all 
reports if requested. A final major emphasis of ours was to begin 
updates on the Vertebrate Pest Control Handbook. To date, we 
have updated 10 species accounts, as well as the CDFA rodenticide 
labels. Funding has already been allocated to allow us to complete 
the update of the Handbook over the next two years.  

 

	
  


